
Rider Alert #15   Expiration Date: July 9, 2021 

Rider Alert #15 
Emergency Heat Related 

Service Reduction 

Due to extreme temperatures and for the safety 

of our passengers, drivers and for the 

protection of GTA equipment, service will be 

reduced effective immediately and continue 

through Friday, July 9th.  The reduced schedules 

can be found on the GTA Facebook page, the 

GTA website -  www.granttransit.com, or by 

calling the GTA office at 509-765-0898.  All 

routes, with the exception of Routes 30 & 40 will 

experience a reduction of service.  

We appreciate your patience and understanding 

of our need to protect passenger and driver 

health as well as protecting our equipment so 

we can continue to provide a high level of 

transportation services in Grant County.  
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